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NOTICE TO THE MARKET  
 

Signing a contract with Mercadopago.com 
 
 

São Paulo, March 24, 2022 – The Clear Sale S.A. (B3: CLSA3; “Company” or 
“ClearSale”), informs its shareholders and the market in general that it entered into, on 
February 17, 2022, a Software Use License Agreement and Other Covenants with 
Mercadopago.com Representações Ltda. with the object of making available, for 
consideration, the solutions called “Business Trust”, “ThreatX” (Threat Intelligence) 
and “Realtime Self Service”. The Agreement has an initial term of 24 months and may 
be renewed at the discretion of the parties. 
 
 
 
 
 
The Company's Investor Relations area remains at your disposal for any clarification. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Renan Shigueo Ikemoto 
Investor Relations Officer 


